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19th November 2014
Dear Parent/Carer,
YEAR 6 - TRIP TO PORTHPEAN OUTDOOR EDUCATION CENTRE 

     Monday 13th – Friday 17th July 2015
Each year all pupils in Year 6 are invited to take part in a five day residential trip to Porthpean Outdoor Education Centre in Cornwall. Next year this takes place during the week beginning Monday 13th July.   Your child will already have brought home a letter and information pack regarding this trip.
You and your child are now invited to the first information meeting which will take place in Class 13, Mrs. Base’s classroom, at 6 pm on Thursday 27th November, when our staff will be able to tell you all about it, show photographs from last year’s trip and answer any questions which you might have. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs L D Selbie

Headteacher

